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St Johns County Parks and Recreation will be at the January Community
Meeting on January 17, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. They will be discussing updates and
current renovations to the Royal Road Park. They will not be discussing the
Shore Drive Trail project. If you have questions concerning the Shore Drive
Trail project please call Parks and Recreation at (904) 209-0333 or reach out on
their Facebook or Instagram.
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